
Good Morning,

We are writing in support of the submission to council which would move trader site access for 
the Mona Vale Market up an hour from 7am to 6am which would correspondingly allow 
customers to start buying from 7.30am.
An extended trading time period would alleviate the considerable pressure on both traders and 
customers to complete their transactions within the current very restricted time frame and make 
the market experience far more relaxing.
Thank you.

Best Regards
Tony and Margit Batchelor
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